THE COLLEGE MUSIC SOCIETY

202 West Spruce Street Missoula, Montana 59802 Telephone: (406) 721-9616 Facsimile: (406) 721-9419 Electronic Mail: cms@music.org http://www.music.org

November 14, 2003

Richard Repp, Ph.D. Assistant Professor of Music Georgia Southern University PO Box 8052 Statesboro, GA 30460

Dear Richard,

Thank you very much for your contributions to the College Music Society's Task Force on Community College Music Faculty. Your experiences as both a student and then a faculty member at community colleges gave you unique insights, which both have and will help CMS find new ways to serve the needs of those faculty members. It was a great pleasure working with you, and I hope we'll have the opportunity to do so again!

Very sincerely,

Barbara E. Bowker

A whare E. Bowles

Chair, Task Force on Community College Music Faculty